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Pennants   

The 2023 pennant season concluded on Sunday with 
hard fought finals in all divisions. CondiƟons were tough 
with the weather making shot making difficult. 
CongratulaƟons to all finalists and especially the 
winners. Thank you to the clubs hosƟng finals for 
presenƟng courses in great condiƟon. Also 
congratulaƟons to all clubs that parƟcipated in 
compeƟƟon in 2023. It was a big season with pennants 
played for in 8 divisions. Feedback received  has been 
very posiƟve on the season. 

Allora, Bell, Borneo Barracks, Cecil Plains, City, CliŌon, Crows Nest, Dalby, GaƩon, Goombungee, Inglewood, 
Jandowae, Millmerran, Oakey, PiƩsworth, Stanthorpe, Texas, Toowoomba, Warwick. 
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Division 1 winners: City Golf Club 

Division 2 winners: Warwick Golf Club 

Upcoming Events 

The focus for the associaƟon now turns to stroke 
play events. The DDGA Sand Greens is on at Texas 
this Sunday. Late nominaƟons to: 0427 531 636. 

Zone Championships will be held on July 16 and 23 
at Stanthorpe, GaƩon, Oakey and Dalby. Flyers for 
these events will be out shortly. This year there is a 
teams event to contest at the zone championships 
which will benefit clubs. Zone winners will compete 
at the DDGA Championships to be held at GaƩon on 
October 7.  

City v Country. 

A new event has been added to the calendar where 
the best Juniors will compete alongside the best 
Open players in matchplay. Events are programmed 
for June 18 City, July 2 Warwick, August 10 Too-
woomba and August 17 Dalby. Players who are in-
terested are asked to contact the DDGA reps John 
Taylor  and Shane Smith. 

DDGA Championships & AGM. 

 Gatton October 7. 


